
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RACS is the leading advocate for surgical standards, professionalism and surgical education in 

Australia and New Zealand and is a not-for-profit organisation that represents its members. We 

recognise the value and role of sponsors in assisting RACS to deliver educational events and we 

carefully select our sponsors. Any sponsorship agreements entered into with RACS is not an official 

endorsement of products or services.  

Registration information  

In the unlikely event that insufficient registrations are received to make this Victorian Regional Event 

viable or the date or location of this activity is changed, the College takes no responsibility for 

additional individual costs incurred as a result.  

Please refrain from booking flights and accommodation until confirming that the activity is taking place 

with the Victorian State Office.  

If a participant cancels their place in this activity the following conditions apply:  

• For cancellations greater than four weeks before an activity, participants are eligible for a full 

refund.  

• For cancellations between two and four weeks before an activity, participants are eligible for a 

50% refund.  

• There are no refunds for cancellations less than two weeks before this Victorian Regional 

Event although consideration will be given to circumstances of a medical or compassionate 

nature for which evidence is supplied.  

While the support of sponsors for this program is greatly valued by the College, the College does not 

endorse any particular sponsors’ products and participants should make their own decisions in this 

regard.  

Photography permission  

During this Victorian State Event, the College may take photographs and make video recordings of 

the proceedings and attendees. These photographs and video recordings may be used for the 

following purposes:  

Reporting on this Victorian State Event in College online and hard copy publications Marketing future 

College events, including online and on social media  

If you do not wish to be included in a photograph or video please advise the photographer.  

The College handles personal information collected by it in accordance with privacy legislation. The 

College’s privacy policy is located on its website and the Privacy Officer may be contacted at: 

privacy@sugeons.org with enquiries or complaints. 


